
Letter of Acceptance

World Congress on Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology
July 16-17, 2025 | Vienna, Austria

Date: 10 Mar, 2025

To
Rafid Almedee
Basrah Medical College,
Iraq

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled "New Innovation in Endoscopic Approach to the Uncinate
Process “Rafidain Technique”" has been accepted for oral presentation at the "World Congress on Otology, Rhinology
& Laryngology".

This exciting event is hosted by the SCHOLARS CONFERENCES LIMITED, with the theme "Harmonizing Senses: Innovations and
Insights in Otology, Rhinology & Laryngology".

We're looking forward to an excellent meeting with great scientists from different countries aroundthe world and sharing new
and exciting results in Oto-Rhino 2025.

For more details PS: https://otorhinocongress.org/

Warm Regards,

Anam Ara

Program Director | Oto-Rhino 2025
SCHOLARS CONFERENCES LIMITED
21 Clifton Road, Newcastle Upon Tyne, England
United Kingdom, NE4 6XH
Email: otorhino@scholarconferences.org
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